
May 2024

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 

Every Sunday: 
9:45am Bible Study 

 

11am Worship 
 

6pm Pastor’s Bible 

Study and Youth 

 

  Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

 

Prayer & Video 

study – 6pm 

 

National Day of 

Prayer – 12pm at 

Orestimba Pres. 

 

Men’s Bible Study 

– 7pm 

 

 

 

 Men’s Breakfast 

here at 8:30am 

All MEN ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

 

 

 
5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

Lord’s Supper 
 

Service at San Luis 

Care Center – 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

A.A. Meeting – 

6pm 

 

 

See 05/01 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study 

– 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

12 Mother’s Day 13 14 15 16 17 18 
 

 

 

 

 

NO Eve Programs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/07 

 

 

See 05/01 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/02 

 Women’s Breakfast 

here at 9:30am 

 

Youth Activity 

TBA 

19 Pentecost Sunday 20 21 22 23 24 25 
Bible Discovery 

Week Planning 

Meeting – 5pm 

 

Youth & Family 

Fellowship – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/07 

 

 

See 05/01 

 

CMC Meeting – 

7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/02 

  

26 27 Memorial Day 28 29 30 31  
 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/07 

 

 

See 05/01 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 05/02 
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May is Marvelous! 

   I started my first pastoral ministry on Sunday May 1st, 1994. That 

was thirty years ago. I was single and the small church that invited 

me to be their pastor really needed some help. We worked together! 

We saw God do some amazing things! I thank God for thirty years 
of ministry! God is still doing amazing things thirty years later in 

this church! New people are attending our services on Sunday 

mornings and Sunday evenings! Several young people are being 

prepared for baptism! Children in our Good News Clubs are 

responding to the gospel! Let’s just praise the Lord! 
   I would like to encourage those who are able to attend 

the National Day of Prayer Service on May 2nd during the noon 

hour at Orestimba Presbyterian Church. We are going to pray 

together for our Country. 

  On May 4th we will have another Men’s Breakfast. This is a great 
time of fellowship for the men of this church. 

   We are planning to observe the Lord’s Supper on May 5th. Please 

come with your heart prepared to take the elements. Later that day 

we will have a service at the San Luis Care home at 2pm. 

   May 12th is Mother’s Day. We want to celebrate our wonderful 
mothers. Thank you for all that you have done for us! 

   May 19th is Pentecost Sunday. This is the day when we 

remember that the Holy Spirit was sent from heaven to the 

disciples. This was the day that the church was born. 

   Our ladies are planning another special breakfast on May 18th at 

9:30am. All ladies are invited to come and bring something good 

to eat. 

   My Sunday morning messages will continue to be from the 

gospel of Luke. On Sunday evenings we will be exploring the book 
of 2 Timothy. 

 

Wishing you a Marvelous May! 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

“But let all those rejoice who trust in you; Let them ever shout 

for joy, because you defend them; Let those also who love your 

name Be joyful in you.” Psalms 5:11 

 

This verse is a reminder to all of us that we as Christians have every 
reason to be joyful! Even in times of pain and sorrow, death and 

mourning, and also, happy and exciting times. Let's be a people 

that rejoice always as the Apostle Paul tells us in the New 

testament. 

 
The summer is approaching and there is much going on. 

Graduations will soon be happening and we will be recognizing 

them. We are gearing up for our Bible Discovery week where we 

will be “Walking with Jesus in Israel”!  Children 3rd - 6th  grades 

will have an opportunity to go to camp and our Youth will be 
having a retreat, both at Camp Cazadero outside of Santa Rosa near 

the Russian river. It will be a great time of enjoying refreshment 

spiritually and enjoying God’s beautiful redwoods! If you are 

interested in sending your child to camp and have a financial need, 

please speak to me and I will get you set up! We will continue to 
have our weekly meetings as well as Bible study on Sunday 

mornings at 9:45am. May18th we will be challenging some fellow 

youth groups to some volleyball and ice cream and a good time of 

fellowship.  

Pray for the possibility of ‘Young Life’ starting on our high school 

campuses, and always pray for the Good News Clubs as we hope 

to see new clubs started at more schools! God is blessing us and 

we should be rejoicing! 

 
Serving Him! 

 

Pastor Tim Weimer 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:info@fbcnewman.org
https://younglife.org/


 


